LGSEC Board Meeting Summary
January 8, 2014

The LGSEC Board is in the process of developing the 2014 LGSEC Budget. The Board
continued discussions about the budget. They aim to finalize the budget at the February
Board Meeting. As part of this process, they are discussing the possibility of hiring an
Encore fellow to provide organizational support for LGSEC in 2014.

The LGSEC Board discussed and prepared for the February Board Meeting, Energy
Managers Networking Meeting and the General Quarterly Networking Meeting.



